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WRITTEN STATEMENT 
BY
THE WELSH GOVERNMENT


	TITLE 
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Business representative for the Parliamentary Review of Health and Social Care

	DATE 
	16 November 2016

	BY 
	Vaughan Gething AM, Cabinet Secretary for Health, Well-being and Sport



Following the oral statement I made on 1st November on the membership and remit of the Parliamentary Review of Health and Social Care, I am pleased to announce that Mr Eric Gregory has agreed to join the review panel as the business representative. 

Eric is currently Chair of the Assembly Commission Audit and Risk Assurance Committee and also holds Non-Executive Director/Independent Adviser roles in the Cabinet Office, Ministry of Justice and Home Office. He worked for the John Lewis Partnership for 25 years until 2009, where he was a Board Director for seven years, holding principal IT Director roles before becoming Personnel Director of John Lewis. He was previously Non-Executive Director for the Crown Prosecution Service London and a member of their ICT Board. He has also held the position of Chair of the Consumer Goods Forum IT Board, and was a member of the e-skills Businesses Board for six years.
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